
Tuesday 1st October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harvest Festival
We have the opportunity to donate to the food bank at Christ Church Anerley and Foodbank Plus. We are
all acutely aware that during these difficult times, there will be families who struggle to get food on a day
to day basis so we are asking James Dixon families who are able to donate items to help restock the food
bank as we approach winter.

Anerley Christ Church welcome donations including:
● Tea
● Coffee
● Hot Chocolate
● Long life squash
● Long life juice
● Long life juice cartons
● Canned drinks
● Tinned food
● Dried food

All donations are gratefully received. Unfortunately, we cannot make use of perishable foods such as
fresh fruit and fresh vegetables. No alcohol please. All donations will be collected in the classroom from
the week beginning 7th October 2024. Thank you in advance.

Best wishes,
K Minnott
Head of School


